Part 1 (Open to the public)
ITEM NO.

REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF HOUSING SERVICES

To the: Lead Member for Housing Services

On:
Friday, 7 February, 2003

TITLE: Progress on dealing with Empty properties in the Private Sector

RECOMMENDATIONS:
That Lead Member notes this report

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:
Progress is being made in validating and inspecting Private Sector properties and specific progress is being made towards hitting BVPI targets. Staff Recruitment problems remain a key constraint to the effective development of this work.  8% of Empty Private Sector Properties are considered to be high risk and needing investment. 

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:


ASSESSMENT OF RISK:
High - this area of work is subject to scrutiny through a national BVPI

THE SOURCE OF FUNDING IS:
Housing General Fund, Housing Capital(Private), Single Regeneration Budget, Private Finance

LEGAL ADVICE OBTAINED:
Yes

FINANCIAL ADVICE OBTAINED:
Yes

CONTACT OFFICER:
Alison Marr

WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATES:
ALL WARDS

KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:
Crime & Disorder; Environmental Strategy; Housing Strategy; Performance Management; Regeneration; 

DETAILS:
details are provided on the attached reports
